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EATONIA  
NEWS BULLETIN 
Published by the TOWN OF EATONIA 

Rates: 
Regular Classifieds (5-6 Lines)   

paid in advance RATE $10 OTHERWISE $17 

Boxed classified ads $17 

1/8 Page $17 

¼ Page  $30 

½ Page  $47 

Full Page $86 

Non-Profit Organizations 
1/8 Page $9 

¼ Page  $16 

½ Page  $22 

Full Page $41 

 

Ph:  967-2251   Fax:  967-2267 

Email:  joanne.eatonia@yourlink.ca 
Anonymous items will not be published. 

 

 

STUECK PHARMACY 
LEADER  
967-2511 

DELIVERY TO EATONIA 
MONDAY – FRIDAY  

EXCLUDING HOLIDAYS 

 

 

 

The Town Staff and Nuisance Grounds 

Supervisor will be observing the Civic 

Holiday on Monday August 6
th

. Garbage 

pick-up will be Tuesday August 7
th

. 
 

** Water Meter reader will be out at 

the end of August beginning of 

September.  

If a note has been left or a phone 

call has been made to your house, 

please call the town office with your 

reading by September 10th** 
 

The Public Waterworks Information 
Waterworks Financial Overview, Capital 

Investment Strategy & Rate Policy for 2011 
is available to be viewed at the town office 

or on the town’s website. 
 

Mosquitoes and West Nile Virus: 

Clean up around your property: 

 Any type of standing water- needs to be 

emptied, barrels or tin cans etc. Birdbath 

water should be changed weekly! 

 Swimming /Wading Pools – Remove any 

water that collects on pool covers. Turn over 

wading pools when not in use. 

 Check eavestroughs and drains – Don’t let 

things pile up. Clean leaves & twigs from       

down & roof gutters throughout the summer.  

Make sure drainage ditches are not clogged.  

Check flat roofs for standing water. 

 Yard & Lawn Maintenance – Cut lawn 

frequently. Turn over compost frequently.  

Clean away lawn cuttings, leaves & other 

debris. Clean out dense shrubbery where 

mosquitoes like to breed and nest. 

Drainage of Excess Water: 

With the amount of moisture we’ve been 

getting in the area we ask that you please be 

Deadline for 

submissions is the 22
nd

 

of each month. 

Please provide 

payment with your 

ad.  
 

mailto:joanne.eatonia@yourlink.ca
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cautious as to where you will be trenching to 

get water away from your building. Home and 

business owners are required to pump or 

trench groundwater onto their lot. 

 

Check eavestroughs and drains – Keep your 

eavestroughs down and away from your 

buildings. Don’t let things pile up. Clean 

leaves & twigs from down & roof gutters 

throughout the summer. Make sure drainage 

ditches are not clogged. Check flat roofs for 

standing water. 

 

Municipal Election 
The next general election for Town Council 

will take place Wednesday October 24th, 
2012. Town Councils are elected for 4-year 

term. Nomination day will be September 
19th, 2012. Nomination papers can be 

picked up starting immediately at the Town 
Office and then returned to the Town Office 

any time during regular office hours and 
from 9:00a.m. to 4:00p.m. on Wednesday,  

September 19, 2012.  
Persons eligible for nomination as a 

candidate in an urban municipality must: 
 Be at least 18 years old on Election 

Day; 
 Be a Canadian Citizen 
 Have resided in the municipality for 

at least 3 consecutive months 
immediately preceding the date 
nomination paper is submitted; and 
have resided in Saskatchewan for at 
least 6 consecutive months 
immediately preceding the date 
nomination paper is submitted. 
Nomination papers must be signed 
by at least 5 voters of the 
municipality. 

It is important to become involved in your 
community’s affairs and exercise your 

democratic right to choose the leaders of 
your community. 

 

 

Cemetery 

 
 

To make mowing and maintenance 

easier at the cemetery, please abide by 

the following policies as per The 

Cemetery Bylaw No.8/11: 
 

1) No trees, shrubs or flowers are to be 

planted on or near any grave. 

2) No fences, railing, trellis, plastic or 

cement covers. 

3) No objects such as glass holders, vases 

or solar lights are allowed. 

4) Natural or artificial flowers will only be 

allowed if placed in any unbreakable 

receptacles secured to the monument. 

5) No grave cover slabs made of concrete, 

marble, fiber glass or any other 

materials are allowed to be placed on 

any grave. 

 

The Town Crew or Maintenance persons 

have the right to move or remove any 

objects that interfere with mowing or 

maintenance. 

The Town will not be responsible for any 

objects, trees, shrubs, flowers or solar 

lights that are damaged or stolen.  

 
 

Boulevards and Back Alleys 
It is your responsibility to maintain the 

boulevard and back alley adjoining your 

property. If you want to do any landscaping or 

dig up your boulevard you must first contact the 

town office for approval. 
 

The Town of Eatonia Bylaw Officer is 
Pam Wake @ 460-8908 

 Please phone her if you have a concern. 
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Eatonia Oasis Living ~ July News 
Another month has flown by and the 

summer is half gone. We have been 

enjoying the warm weather and watching 

the storm activity! The sun and rain has 

been great for the flowers! They are 

beautiful! Our gardens are flourishing, as 

well. We have been enjoying our fresh 

vegetables. Thank you to everyone who has 

donated fresh vegetables, too. We can’t 

get enough! We’ve also had Saskatoon’s and 

raspberries brought in. Delicious! 
 

We currently have 22 residents 

staying at E.O.L.  Welcome to Dollie Grimes 

of Eston.  She is here for a short stay.   
 

This month’s activities included our 

daily morning exercises and work bee, as 

well as baking and scrapbooking. Thanks 

again to Marie Smith for organizing our 

Craft sessions. The residents always look 

forward to what project they are going to 

do next! This month they helped Marie 

with some decorations for Vacation Bible 

School and made wind socks out of pop 

bottles. We enjoyed ice cream sundaes a 

few times, a nice treat when the weather 

is hot. The soft ice cream from the 21-44 

Store made them especially tasty! Thanks, 

Elana! Our weekly Bingo games are still 

very popular. There are quite a few 

residents who come. If anyone would like 

to volunteer their time to help out for 

Bingo, or any other activity, that would be 

great! Call Vicki or Cora at 967-2447 for 

more information. 
 

We must thank the ladies and 

gentlemen who provide our weekly Church 

services. Fulfilling the residents’ spiritual 

needs is an essential part of their care. 

Although attendance may seem low at 

times, the service is very important to the 

ones who do come! Thank you to all of you!   
 

Our monthly birthday party was held 

on July 16th. Happy Birthday to Harvey 

White! Thank you to Joyce and Herb Frank 

on behalf of the Christian Fellowship 

Church for hosting. The residents enjoyed 

a few rounds of Bingo and then had the 

pleasure of listening to some good, old 

tunes on the piano played by Florence 

Palmer. We hope you will come back again! 
 

A group of residents enjoyed a bus 

trip this month to the Blumenfeld Roman 

Catholic Church by Leibenthal. This was 

arranged by Gerry and Beth Steiert along 

with our Activity Director, Vicki. A 

wonderful time was had by all. On the way 

home, everyone was treated by Dick 

Turner to Ice cream cones at the Big 10-4! 

Thank you to Linda Radies, who also went 

along as a volunteer. Finally a “Big Thank 

You” to the Eatonia and District 

Foundation for allowing us to use the 

Handi-van. For many of our residents, the 

van is the only way they can travel 

anywhere. It is greatly appreciated! 
 

Last, but certainly not least, our 

sincere gratitude goes out to all of you who 

have made a donation of any kind to our 

facility. We appreciate it very much!! 
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For Sale 
~ 2250 bu Westeel Rosco bin with wood floor              

$3,000.00   obo. 
~ 800 bu Plywood Hoppered seed bin    $800.00   

obo. 
Bins are located at the Somerville Farm site 

at Mantario. 
 

Contact Glenda @ 463-3065 or 460-7797 
 

 
 

 

Judging Day ~Saturday 

 August 11, 2012 

It’s all about civic pride! 
 

Please be sure to have your 

yards in good order before 

this date. Let’s work together 

to make this a success. When 

you are proud of something, you 

take care to keep it in the best 

condition possible. 
 

Thanks for your co-operation. 

 

 

 

Music Lessons By Melissa Hynd 
Individual lessons for Piano, Clarinet and Voice 

And  

Group Classes starting in September: 

Musical Munchkins (ages 0-2) 

Musical Play (ages 3-4) 

For more information call Melissa 967.0001 

Dates and Times still to be determined…the 

more the merrier! 

 

Music In Motion Summer Camp! 
August 20

th
-23

rd
 

Children Ages 7-12 

9:00 am- 12:00 pm daily 

           * Music songs/games 

           *Vocal development 

  *Composition and Improvisation 

   * Creative Movement Activities 

                    $40/child 

                        Or 

                $50/2 siblings 

Please call Melissa at 967.0001 to register 

Minimum of 10participants required to make it 

all happen! 

 

 
 

EATONIA, SK 

 

HARDWARE 

Leo Pelletier – Farm Supply Manager 

8am – 5:30pm Monday – Friday 
8:30am – 5:30pm Saturday 

217 Railway Ave East    Ph:  967-2422    Fax:  967-2477 

 

GROCERY 

Denise Pelletier – Grocery Store Manager 

Monday to Saturday 9:00am – 5:30pm 
212 Main Street       Ph:  967-2411   Fax:  967-2279 

 

http://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=http://www.districtofwestkelowna.ca/Modules/ShowImage.aspx%3Fimageid%3D1344&imgrefurl=http://www.districtofwestkelowna.ca/index.aspx%3Fpage%3D262&usg=__-ZDJjvJrhnesd7-nK1SF20MUDhA=&h=405&w=500&sz=24&hl=en&start=15&itbs=1&tbnid=8fXBnVXM9FeQ8M:&tbnh=105&tbnw=130&prev=/images%3Fq%3Dcommunity%2Bin%2Bbloom%26hl%3Den%26tbs%3Disch:1
http://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=http://www.districtofwestkelowna.ca/Modules/ShowImage.aspx%3Fimageid%3D1344&imgrefurl=http://www.districtofwestkelowna.ca/index.aspx%3Fpage%3D262&usg=__-ZDJjvJrhnesd7-nK1SF20MUDhA=&h=405&w=500&sz=24&hl=en&start=15&itbs=1&tbnid=8fXBnVXM9FeQ8M:&tbnh=105&tbnw=130&prev=/images%3Fq%3Dcommunity%2Bin%2Bbloom%26hl%3Den%26tbs%3Disch:1
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LOST 

One Grain Vac Flex Pipe in 

Laporte-Eatonia Area.  

If found Call 460-8628 

Reward Offered 
 

 
 

Donor’s Choice is looking for a 

volunteer to fulfill the position of 

coordinator/treasurer for the 2012 

Campaign.  

If interested please contact Cheryl  

at the Town Office by August 31/12 
 

 
 

My warmest thanks and appreciation goes out 
to all the ladies that organized and attended my 
wedding shower. I am truly fortunate to have 
been surrounded by such great, strong and 
inspirational women throughout my life. I am so 
thankful, not only for what you have done for 
me that day, but for all the love, support, and 
encouragement you have given me over the 
years. I cannot thank you enough for making my 
wedding shower a very special memory, that I 
will keep with me the rest of my life. In lieu of 
thank-you cards we are excited to donate 
$100.00 to the Eaton School Athletics Program 
to help encourage others to enjoy school 
athletics as much as I did. Thank You!    

 Sincerely, 
  Kristy Somerville 

Would you like to receive the News Bulletin 

by email?  Please send your request to 

joanne.eatonia@yourlink.ca 

Microsoft Word Required 
 

KIDS COLORING CORRAL 
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Swimming Pool 

Only a month left of the swimming season 

and what a great swimming season it’s been. Let’s 

hope the weather keeps co-operating.  Watch for 

posters of upcoming events at the pool and check us 

out on Facebook…..Eatonia Swimming Pool. 

We would like to give a huge thanks to our 

lifeguards/instructors. Lifeguarding is a huge 

responsibility and they invest a lot of time and 

money into their training.  Without the lifeguards 

we couldn’t open the pool. They become much 

more than just lifeguards at the pool so please let 

them know how much you appreciate what they do! 

Thanks to Brooklyn, Lee, Brooke, Raylene, Dustin, 

Skylor & Jesse. 

Arena 

Yes, its’ early but it’s time to start thinking 

about hockey, figure skating & power skating. 

Hockey: There are going to be major changes to the 

way we register hockey players with the 

Saskatchewan Hockey Association this year so it 

will be extremely important that everyone registers 

properly and on time. Registration will most likely 

be the end of August beginning of September so 

watch for notices about registration dates. 

KidSport™ 

 KidSport™ is a children’s charity designed to help 

children of families facing financial obstacles to 

participate in sport.   

The KidSport™ goal is to provide these children 

with the opportunity to achieve physical, social, 

intellectual and moral development through 

participation in sport. For more information 

contact the Eatonia KidSport™ Committee, Nicole 

at 967-2557. 

Proceeds from the sale of Saskatchewan Lotteries 

products such as Lotto 6/49, Western 6/49, and 

Scratch & Win are placed in the Saskatchewan 

Lotteries Trust Fund.  Grants from this fund are 

used to support more than 12,000 sport, culture, 

recreation and community groups in the province. 

Community groups in Eatonia receive funding 

from the Saskatchewan Lotteries Grant Program. 

Eatonia Recreation Office 

Box 405 Eatonia, SK S0L 0Y0 
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Phone: 967-2557 Fax: 967-2220 Email: eatoniarec@yourlink.ca

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 


